
 

 
 

 

6 December 2018 

Rate of Return Guidelines (2018) for Gas Transmission and 
Distribution Networks 
 
PUBLICATION OF SUBMISSIONS 

On 29 June 2018, the Economic Regulation Authority published its Draft Rate of Return 
Guidelines (2018) for Gas Transmission and Distribution Networks and invited public 
submissions.  The guidelines detail the method the ERA uses to estimate the allowed rate of 
return for gas transmission and distribution service providers. 

These submissions are now available to view on the ERA website. 
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